
SSTA to promote Indoors Singles Play over the Summer 
 

With COVID restrictions still in place for indoor tennis, your executive is looking for ways 
to promote the continued use of the indoor tennis facility over the summer.  
 
Our coaching program will be using the facility to stage their Junior programs, but adult 
usage will drop off with the good weather and the availability of the outdoor tennis 
courts.   
 
We would like to encourage SSTA members who enjoy singles to continue using the 
indoor courts during the summer.  This will not only help the club financially but will 
leave more time for doubles play on the outdoor courts.  To promote singles-play during 
the summer we will be introducing new summer rates. 
 

On Saturday June 19, 2021, the primetime rates for indoor courts will be reduced 
to $14/hour.  Non primetime rates will remain at $12/hour. 

 
To help promote a club atmosphere and help members find singles players at a similar 
level, SSTA will be introducing a Singles Box League for the summer period. 
 

Starting on the weekend of June 26th and going through the summer, SSTA will 
be offering members the opportunity to play in Singles Box Leagues.  Box 
Leagues set you up with players within the club of a similar level and give you a 
set schedule of games to play within the group and track results. Contact Blair 
Carley by emailing:  SSTA.TennisDirector@shaw.ca  to sign up for the Singles 
Box Leagues and get a detailed description of how the league will be structured.  
 
The deadline for sign up to a Box League is June 10th.  
Please include your name, telephone number, preferred days and times to play 
and your Tennis Canada rating (or best guess) in the email. 
 

As in the past, Block Bookings will be available this summer session. However, unless 
indoor restrictions are changed, block bookings will continue to be for singles play only. 
 

Block Bookings will be available for the summer starting the weekend of June 
25th.  Contact Blair Carley by emailing:  
SSTA.TennisDirector@shaw.ca  to request your Block Booking for the summer. 
 
The deadline for Summer Block Bookings is also June 10th.   
Please state your name, telephone number and desired day and time for the 
block booking.  Blair will try to accommodate you but he may have to make some 
adjustments for conflicts among bookings. 

 
  
	


